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Since I wrote the blog entry upon our return from sunny Singapore, there have been some exciting
changes to the British weather! The majority of England and most of Scotland and Wales
experienced snow last weekend. It was great fun!

Cambridge was looking particularly beautiful in the snow – see below for some pictures!

Along the beautiful River Cam

A bit too cold for punting perhaps!

But don’t worry, if you’re thinking of applying for the summer and aren’t a big fan of the cold, then
I’ve posted another photo below to show you that it’s not all bad weather in the UK - contrary to
popular belief!
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Relaxing in the sunshine - July 2011

It’s definitely time to start thinking about summer and I for one can’t wait for Reach 2012!


